
Building Inspections - RE: Permit Application Submittal - "Old Dominion Freight Line"    185 
Rand Road Portland, ME 04102 

We have revised two electrical sheets which includes revisions to the emergency lighting. The original specified 
high bay fixtures in the dock and shop area do not have the emergency battery back up option, so we have 
changed to separate “bugeye” fixtures on the dock and in the shop for emergency lighting. Thank you.

Scott Freeman
Construction Manager
D.F. Chase, Inc.
3001 Armory Dr. Suite 200
Nashville, TN 37204
Office: 615-777-590o
Direct Dial: 615-369-5969
Fax: 615-777-4544
Mobile: 615-294-8230

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 1:42 PM
To: Scott Freeman
Subject: Re: Permit Application Submittal - "Old Dominion Freight Line" 185 Rand Road Portland, ME 04102

The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a completeness check of your 
documents and entered the application in our system.  A representative will contact you to make 
payment arrangements.  If you haven’t heard from our office in 24/48 hours, please call 207-874-8703 
to make payment or arrangements.  Your total amount due is:  $4,270        an invoice has been attached 
to this e-mail for your convenience.

>>> Scott Freeman <SFreeman@dfchase.com> 2/18/2014 9:59 AM >>>
ATTN: Building Department

Herein I have attached PDF permit application files for the Old Dominion Freight Line Renovation at 185 Rand 
Road in Portland. Below is a list of all files that should be received (multiple emails will be sent due to file sizes). 
Please confirm that these are received. Thank you and please let me know if you need further information.

Permit Application with fast track affidavit ­ Attached to email #1
Design Certifications from the architect and MEP engineers of record ­ Attached to email #1
ComCheck files for lighting, mechanical and building envelope ­ Attached to email #1
Site survey & Subdivision plan (existing) ­ Attached to email #1
Architectural Drawings (A0.0 ­ A8.1)
Mechanical Drawings (M1.1­M3.1)
Plumbing Drawings (P1.1­P3.1)

From: Scott Freeman <SFreeman@dfchase.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/4/2014 4:56 PM
Subject: RE: Permit Application Submittal - "Old Dominion Freight Line"    185 Rand Road 

Portland, ME 04102
Attachments: E1.1 Power & Lighting Plan.pdf; E2.1 Schedules & Riser Diagram.pdf
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Electrical Drawings (E.1.1­E3.1)

Scott Freeman
Construction Manager
D.F. Chase, Inc.
3001 Armory Dr. Suite 200
Nashville, TN 37204
Office: 615-777-590o
Direct Dial: 615-369-5969
Fax: 615-777-4544
Mobile: 615-294-8230

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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